BOARD OF ELECTIONS

Robert Durrah, Jr Chairperson

Catherine Jourdan Secretary

> Chad Doomy Member

Alfred Harvey Member

Adam Draper Member



Tim Tsujii Director

Michelle Bobadilla Deputy Director

September 1, 2021

Dear Registered Voter,

This is a notice to inform you of a change in your precinct and polling place, as approved by the Forsyth County Board of Elections and by the Executive Director of the NC State Board of Elections. The changes to your precinct and polling place are as follows:

New Precinct - Polling Place

202 - The Crossing Church 123 Main Street Kernersville, NC 27284

You will receive a new voter card that reflects the changes to your precinct and the relocation of your polling place. If you have any questions please call the Board of Elections at (336) 703-2800.

Sincerely,

The Forsyth County Board of Elections